

Annual report 2016

During 2016 the board have held 6 board meetings. All on Skype.

FHI have been present at several fjord horse exhibitions and good horses received medals from the organization. Several from the board attended the European Championship in Denmark in August 2016.

European Championship for fjord horses

The board decided in the last board meeting in 2016 that we would ask some member countries to ask persons from their sports committees to give the rules a final touch.

There have also been tried to get information from several member countries how they deal with their inbreeding and also information how offspring evaluation are done in different countries.

Further we have tried to see if all members use UELN-number when certifying horses. We gather information about that at the moment.

Some updates of our web site have been made and international news is published. Our facebook page is active and appreciated.

We have planned to have a celebration of FHI which is 20 years in 2017.

Constructive contacts have been followed up in prospect of new members and renewal of membership for different breeding associations.

Nils Ivar Dolvik